
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BOARD OF MILLARD COUNTY COMMISSIONERS  
PROPOSED AGRICULTURE PROTECTION AREA 

APPLICATION # Z-2015-022 
MURPHY-BROWN, LLC, OWNER/APPLICANT 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Millard County Commissioners will 
hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 1, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. in the Commission 
Chambers at the Millard County Courthouse located at 50 S Main Fillmore, Utah for the 
purpose of receiving public comment on a proposed agriculture protection area filed by 
Murphy-Brown, LLC, DBA Circle Four Farms for properties located in Millard County, 
Utah and more particularly described as follows:  
      
8362-1:  Beginning at NE corner of Sec. 15, T23S, R6W, SLB&M and 

running thence N 89̊36'13" W along section line 1334.92 feet to 
East 1/16 corner on said line; thence S 00̊16'39" W along 1/16 
section line 1261.54 feet to centerline of county road; thence S 
89̊47'38" E along said line 1336.83 feet to East section line; thence 
N 00̊11'26" E along said line 1257.10 feet to POB. 

 
8733 & 8734: Sec. 29, T25S, R9W, SLB&M.  LESS S2NW4. 
 
8735:   S2 of Sec. 30, T25S, R9W, SLB&M. 
 
8737:   S2 of Sec. 31, T25S, R9W, SLB&M. 
 
8738:   Sec. 32, T25S, R9W, SLB&M. 
 
8739 & 8739-1: N2 of Sec. 33, T25S, R9W, SLB&M. 
 
8911-A:  That portion of SE4, Sec. 6, T26S, R9W, SLB&M within Millard 

County. 

 
 The Millard County Planning Commission made a favorable recommendation for 
approval to create the agriculture protection area as submitted by the Murphy-Brown, 
LLC.  The Agriculture Protection Area Advisory Board has not yet made a 
recommendation. 
 
 All interested persons may appear at the public hearing and speak in favor of or 
against the proposal or the recommendations of the Advisory Board and Millard County 
Planning Commission.  
 
James I. Withers, Chairman  
Board of Millard County Commissioners 
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